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This September, to kick off the new academic year right, we are inviting 18-25 students or otherwise to 

join us for a weekend of chill time and relevant content. The weekend is themed "Companions of Faith", 

and we will be focusing on spending quality time together in a meaningful way to be sustained throughout 

the academic year. The dates are 7th-9th September, in Livingstone House, with a cost of £50 per person. 

For more information, please message Carmel Mould, Soon Hee Lall or Kieran Hoyte on facebook, or 

email caramelmould@ gmail,com. We hope as many of us from around Britain can come as possible! See 

you there! 

 

 


